

Annual General Meeting

Wed 6th April 7.00pm

Brighthelm Centre, North Road, Brighton

All plot holders and co-workers are invited to attend Refreshments, wine and snacks provided



To include a discussion and Q&A on

The Future of our Allotments

with a panel of Councillors and Council Officers responsible for **Allotments**

An update of progress on The Allotment Strategy

PLUS

A new report from BHAF shows that allotments actually save the city hundreds of thousands of pounds a year!

Please forward nominations for Committee membership to arrive before Wednesday 23rd March to bhaf.contact@gmail.com

www.bhaf.org.uk

